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If you're not seeing many mosquitoes in the La Crosse area this summer, you  might thank the
county's vector control workers...

  

Dave Geske with the county health department says his crew spent time early  this year, trying
to limit the mosquito hatch in the La Crosse River marsh.  Geske says mosquitoes were
breeding 'tremendously' a few months ago, but  bacteria treatments apparently worked to
reduce the number of live mosquitoes  we're seeing now.
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